These positions now adopted by the PLO open new
perspectives for an accommodation on the basis of territorial
compromise and coexistence.

Mr. Clark announced that the Canadian Ambassador to
the United Nations, Yves Fortier, will be meeting with a
representative of the PLO mission to the United Nations, for a
review of Middle East issues to be dealt with in the United
Nations.




